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Subject: FW: File Number:OP.16.010 & Z.16.039 ITEM-_32

From: D'Addario, Letizia

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 5:28 PM

To: 'Rose Barrasso'

Ce: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: File Number:OP.16.010 & Z.16.03%

Communication for 9681 & 9691 islington Avenue {Files OP,16.010 & Z.16.039) — Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Ms. Barrasso.

Your objection letter has been forwarded to the City Clerks Depariment for Inclusion into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.

Best regards,
Letizia V. D’ Addario, MES [ MCIP | RPP
Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | letizia.d'addario@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan { Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘B?VAUG HAN

& Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Panaro, Daris

Sent: January-30-17 4:40 PM

To: 'Rose Barrasso'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: D'Addario, Letizia

Subject: RE: File Number:0OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

Rose, Thank you for contacting thg-, City of Vaughan. This email is in response io direct you to who will be able to further as-sist you. | have forward your
concems o the development mentioned below to Letizia D'Addario for her response to you directly. )

Doris Panaro
Administrative Clerk

905-832-8585 ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON LBA 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘{* "VAUGHAN

From: Rose Barrasso

Sent: January-27-17 4:03 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: File Number:0P.16.010 & Z.16.039

Hello,

As a resident in the Sonoma Heights area, I would like to object to the building of the high rise apartment on
Islington Ave. This development can only negatively affect our neighborhood in terms of depreciating the value of
_our homes, and causing high traffic in the area. It is currently a quiet neighbourhood which we enjoy.



In addition, when it comes to real estate, Sonoma Heights is a popular choice, and we feel that with the
development of condos, not many people will favour Sonoma Heights as a place to live.

Kindest Regards,

Rose Barrasso



